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From: Gatto, Kelly <KGatto@norwalkct.gov>
Subject: RE: Code, Permit & Special Assessments // 187 FLAX HILL RD APT B1

 
Good morning- The email was sent on November 15, 2023. Please see below.  
 
 
From: Gatto, Kelly
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 8:20 AM
Subject: RE: Code, Permit & Special Assessments // 187 FLAX HILL RD APT B1

 
Good morning- 
 
Below is the list of building permits on 187 Flax Hill Road Apartment B1: 
 
Q-455-73: Foundation: CO issued on 7/9/1974 
Q-647-73: Superstructure for duplex apartments building B: CO issued on 7/9/1974 
0744-90: Strip siding on condo buildings, replace gyp board: CO issued on 12/13/2016 
 
There are no demolition permits.  
 
There are no open/pending/expired building permits for Unit B1.  
 
Since there are no open permits, there are no known building code violations for Unit B1.  
 
There are no fees/fines with the Building Department for this unit.  
 
For liens/fines/special assessments, you would need to contact the Town Clerks Office. We do not 
handle this in the Building Department.  
 
If you would like electronic copies of these permits, please provide me with your best contact number. 
The fee is $5.00. We do a credit card payment over the phone, and then email the documents.  

 
 

From: Ireland, Bill  
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 7:52 AM 
To: Gatto, Kelly <KGatto@norwalkct.gov> 
Subject: FW: Code, Permit & Special Assessments // 187 FLAX HILL RD APT B1 
 
 


